
Conservation Committee 

October 25, 2001 

 
Members: 
James Finn - Chairman  

Tom Seniow - Vice-Chairman  

Christie Davis - Secretary  

Gerry Capron - Member  

Cherie Howell - Member  

Lisa Linowes - Member (Excused)  

Pamela Skinner - Member  

Dianna Fallon - Alternate  

Theresa Lucas - Alternate  

Bernie Rouillard - Alternate  

 

Minutes 
Mr. Capron motioned to accept the October 11, 2001 minutes. Mrs. Howell seconded the motion. Passed 

unanimously.  

 

12 Sheffield Street - Minimum Impact Dredge & Fill  
Mr. Jarosky presented this plan to the Members. There is a 441 square foot wet area that the owner, Mr. 

Chang Chung, would like to fill in. There is a 10-foot hole in the back yard which is a safety hazard for 

the children. The Members scheduled a site walk for Monday October 29, 2001 at 4:15 PM. The 

Commission will provide comments after the October 29th site walk.  

 

Heritage Acres Subdivision - Planning Board Plans  
After reviewing the plans submitted the Members decided that they would like an Engineer to accompany 

them on a site walk. Plans submitted are too complex to comment on prior to a site walk. Comments will 

be provided after the Members have had the opportunity to view the site.  

 

Covino Site Plan - Planning Board Plans  
After reviewing the plans submitted the Conservation Commission requests soils and wetland information 

and finished grading and drainage. What is the intent of the new building?  

 

Other Business 
Miss Skinner motioned to pay $120.00 to the NHACC for the purchase of (10) Municipal Conservation 

Commission Handbooks. Mr. Seniow seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

Mr. Capron motioned to pay before April 1, 2002, $423.00 in Membership Dues for the year 2002 to the 

NHACC. Miss Skinner seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

Mail  

 Griffin Park Conservation Easement Deed 

 Rockingham Planning Commission - LCHIP Round Two Deadline November 30, 2001. 

 NH Department of Environmental Services - File #2000-02219 - After-the-fact request to fill 

15,000 square feet of forested wetland to construct a recreation field, mitigate by providing an 

8.15-acre conservation easement. 

 Fall 2001 Issue of The Source. 

 Registration Form for the November 29, 2001 Ground Water and Aquatic Habitat Protection in 



NH Workshop. 

 

Mr. Capron motioned to adjourn at 9:15 PM. Miss Skinner seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

The next meeting of the Conservation Commission will be on November 8, 2001 at 7:30 PM in the 

meeting room at the Planning & Development Office.  

 

These minutes are in draft form and are respectfully submitted for approval by Patricia Kovolyan.  

  

  
 

  

 


